
 

MEMO 
 

Kaukauna Utilities 
 
To: Mayor Tony Penterman 

From: Michael Avanzi 

Date: December 12, 2023 

Re: Kaukauna Water 

 

Attached is a presentation for the Common Council to provide a high level overview of the 
water system study and the various alternatives and options being considered for Kaukauna 
water. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Avanzi  
General Manager 
Kaukauna Utilities 
 
Cc: Sally Kenney 


